
 

 

MINUTES  
NORTH CAROLINA SEDIMENTATION CONTROL COMMISSION 
COMMISSION’S TECHINCAL COMMITTEE 
APRIL 21, 2022 
ONLINE WEBEX MEETING 
 
The North Carolina Sedimentation Control Commission’s Commission Technical Committee met 
on April 21, 2022, at 3:30 p.m. online via WebEx.  The following persons were in attendance for 
all or part of the meeting: 
 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

Mr. Mark Taylor (Chair) 

Ms. Karyn Pageau (Vice-Chair) 

Mr. AJ Lang 

Mr. Donald Pearson  

Mr. Steve Albright 

 

OTHERS 

Mr. Graham Parrish, Assistant State Sediment Specialist, DEMLR, DEQ 

Ms. Rebecca Coppa, Sediment Education Specialist, DEMLR, DEQ 

Mr. John Searby, Executive Director, Catawba Riverkeeper 

Mr. Brandon Jones, Riverkeeper, Catawba Riverkeeper  

 

Minutes: 

The meeting began at 3:30 pm.  

Draft meeting minutes from 2/17/22 were approved by consensus.  

Mr. Taylor introduced and handed the floor to Mr. John Searby and Mr. Brandon Jones of 

Catawba Riverkeeper. Their observation is that the smaller Local Programs, such as Gaston 

County who’ve they’ve worked with, only have the capacity to meet the State's minimum 

standards and not go above and beyond them. Mr. Taylor gave Mr. Searby and Mr. Jones an 

overview of what the purpose and scope of the Committee is and suggested they approach the 

Commission’s Ad-hoc committee as they are more focused on policy issues.  

Mr. Taylor moved on to work group updates and began by saying that he doesn’t know what 

Ms. Norton’s progress is but that he has gotten his two sections to draft point. Mr. Pearson 

gave an update saying that they’ve completed the sediment trap and basin reviews and 

updates, and they are ready for review. Ms. Pageau gave the update for her and Mr. Lang 



 

 

saying that they are about done with Temporary Stream Crossings and are about ready to move 

on to construction entrances.  

 Mr. Taylor opened the floor to discussion and began by reviewing a folder system he created in 

the DEQ File Drop site within a folder named “Workgroup Output for Reviews”. He explained 

the folder structure and proposed process, but the editorial board will discuss and refine it. He 

asked the work groups to place any practice standards ready for review in the appropriate 

folder under “InBox”.  

The next regularly scheduled meeting is scheduled for 2:00 – 3:30pm on May 20, 2022. 

Mr. Taylor adjourned the meeting at 5:00 pm  


